February 6, 1985

WALTER CAPPS DEPARTMENT OF RELIGIOUS STUDIES

Dear Walter,

On behalf of Chancellor Robert A. Huttenback and the students, faculty and staff of UCSB, I wish to express my sincere appreciation for your participation in the "relighting the flame" ceremony held on January 22, 1985. Your presentation served to remind us of the significant contributions made by Dr. Martin Luther King to our society. In addition, your words served to inspire all of us to continue to strive for the principles of peace, justice, equality and fairness for which he and the Kennedy brothers stood. Our celebration was significantly enhanced by the richness of your contribution. Again, many thanks to you for your assistance in this excellent program.

Sincerely,

Ernest E. Zomalt
Assistant Vice Chancellor